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SEPTEMBER 2025

The Kaufman ISD maintenance team has continued to work on  
improvement projects around the district.  In addition, there were over 
400 work orders completed during the month of September. 

Here are a few of the projects that the team has been working on this past month:

A new set of Kaufman Lion flags were added to the stadium.  The crew also took 
some time to pressure wash the stands as well as the concrete area around the 
stadium and the concession stands.
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Student workers were obtained to help put a new set of decals on the 
stadium seats.  They were also able to replace the numbers on the seats so 
that ticket holders can better identify which seat they are in.

The district paint crew was able to paint new step numbers as well.  We 
are excited for the upcoming football season.  Go Lions !



Roof repairs were done to the office area at Nash Elementary School.  The 
coating was applied using a special technique and should prevent leaks in 
that area for many years to come.



In August, there was a lightning strike (caught on camera) just outside 
of Phillips Elementary School.  Fortunately, no one was hurt.

The crew was able to get to that location and clean up the debris 
before carpool rolled through later that day.

Fall is the time for football....and wasps.   The crew spends a good 
amount of time every year removing wasps nests from around the 
district.  Don't they look friendly.



To help alleviate traffic, a new bus lane is being created at Phillips Elementary.

The crew has been working hard to push back the vegetation so that 
the buses can safely pass through.
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A new sidewalk was poured at GC High School that connects the front 
parking lot to the main entry point of the building.  It looks great!

And the lights on the high poles at the stadium were replaced in 
preparation for the upcoming football season!
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